
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 11 March 2021 

   

Question (1) How many households are currently registered for the 

garden waste collection service? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the anticipated impact of the 40% rise in the garden 

waste collection charge on  

a) the numbers registering for the service and  

b) the tonnage garden waste recycled in the city each 

year? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


